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Oregon is not ready for digital IDs. First, too much of our state is not internet capable 

and many regions around the state would make it impossible for Digital ID holders to 

access their ID. Second, digital ID will be much easier to for individuals to produce 

fraudulently. They will also be easier to electronically steal from others. Thirdly, the 

state has been infiltrated by international hackers multiple times, how can citizens 

trust the state to safe guard their ID, which they must use on a daily basis. Finally, 

Oregon has a terrible history with developing the websites needed for simple 

procedures, such as selling hunting licenses or awarding unemployment, why would 

the digital ID be any better. Vote No on SB416.--Republican PCP 


